

TEST MODULE 4. 7 FORM

A Fill in the correct word or phrase. (*documentary, interview, news, chat show, weather report, cartoons*)

1. I love watching ... Tom and Jerry are my favourite characters.
2. If you want to know what's happening at home and around the world, you always watch ...
3. ... usually helps me to make the right choice: take an umbrella or leave it at home.
4. My Dad makes a ... about birds for a TV company.
5. Famous people come to discuss their problems at ...

B Choose the sentences with the correct word. (*text messages, music, fashion, horoscopes, gossip, article*)

6. I don't believe in ... as nobody knows what will happen in future.
7. The teacher was angry and asked me to give her my mobile because I was sending ... to my friends at the lesson.
8. My Granny is fond of reading ... about famous actors, singers and other media stars.
9. Girls like to buy glossy magazines for its ... advice.
10. Can you give me this newspaper, please? I want to read a very interesting ... about the top hundred books.

C Choose the correct word.

11. This blouse really goes **on/with** your skirt.
12. Mark was fighting **bravely/brave** and won.
13. Turn on TV. I'd like to know what the weather **report/article** says.
14. After getting an excellent mark for his exam, John was very **exciting/excited**.
15. Alina Zagitova, a young Russian Olympic champion, **broke/attended** her own world record.
16. Bob was **surprising/surprised** to know that he was the best swimmer in his team.
17. When we didn't know what to do, Jack was the only one who could come **on/up** with an idea.
18. Do you know what page is fashion and beauty **strips/advice** section on?
19. When I opened the fridge, I realized that milk had **run off/gone off**.
20. Rap music is **popular/attractive** with teenagers.

D Put the verbs in brackets in Past Continuous form.

21. What **(you/do)** at 7 o'clock yesterday morning?
22. Polly **(paint)** a picture all evening.
23. Boris **(feed)** the dog when it bit him.
24. When we came home my mum **(have)** a rest.
25. When I met my friends they **(drink)** coffee.

E Put the verbs in brackets into the Past Simple or the Past Continuous Tense.

26. As Sophie **(walk)** up Regent Street, she **(meet)** an old friend from college.
27. Who **(you/speak)** to on the phone when I **(come)** in?
28. Mary **(read)** in bed when she **(hear)** a strange noise downstairs.
29. When Mr. Lawrence **(leave)** home at 8.30 this morning, the sun **(shine)** brightly.
30. Sebastian **(arrive)** at Susan's house a little before 11 a.m., but she **(not/be)** there.
31. The firefighter **(rescue)** a 75-year-old woman who **(be)** trapped on the second floor of the burning building.
32. **(you/do)** any shopping yesterday?
33. Yesterday Jane **(fall)** and **(hurt)** herself when she **(ride)** her bicycle.
34. What **(Peter / do)** when you **(knock)** on his door?
35. Helen **(wear)** her dress to the party last night.

F Choose the correct response.

36. I couldn't believe my eyes. I found a golden ring and a pair of earrings on the bench.	A Wow! How long did it take you?
37. I crossed the river twice.	B How dreadful! Was he hurt?
38. Did you hear about the cat, which ran 1000 km to find its master?	C Oh, dear! I get well soon.
39. Listen to this – Mark fell from a tree in the schoolyard!	D What a story! How did it do that?
40. I broke my arm and I can't write anything.	E Really? Did you take it to the police?

G Read the text and answer the questions.



It's 1853. A Native American named **George Crum** makes the first potato chips. Crum is a chef in an expensive restaurant in Saratoga Springs, New York. One day, a customer doesn't like the French fries. He says they are too thick. So Crum makes more, this time thinner. The customer still doesn't like them. Crum gets mad. He decides to make the customer angry so he cuts the potatoes very, very thin. The customer loves them.

Other people want Crum's potato chips. Now, there is a new food on the menu – SARATOGA CHIPS. Soon Crum opens his own restaurant and he makes his special chips.

It takes a long time to make potato chips. People peel the potatoes by hand. Then, in 1920, the automatic potato peeler changes everything. Now it's faster and easier to make potato chips. Now potato chips aren't a specialty. They are a popular snack food, but only in the North.



A salesman named Herman Lay wants to sell potato chips in the South.



He sells potato chips in bags . His business grows. Today, Americans eat a lot of potato chips. Americans spend \$ 10.5 million on potato chips every day !

41. When does George Crum make the first potato chips?
42. Why does he make them?
43. When does the automatic potato peeler appear?
44. Who sells the potato chips in the South?
45. Why does Herman Lay call the potato chips 'Lay's'?